
From: Alison Thomas <clerk@glynneathtowncouncil.gov.uk> 
Date: 30 July 2020 at 15:12:58 BST 
To: Simon Knoyle <cllr.s.a.knoyle@npt.gov.uk>, Janet Collins 
<janetcollins6218@gmail.com>, Janet Gregory <jangregory100@gmail.com>, Shane 
McMenamin <shanemcmenamin45@gmail.com>, Dr Del Morgan 
<cllr.j.d.morgan@npt.gov.uk>, HAULWEN <haulwenjones@live.com>, marie powell 
<marie.powell@mail.com>, gerard reynolds <mulloch21@hotmail.com>, Richard Knoyle 
<rk@btpassoc.co.uk>, Jennifer Roberts <jenirobs@googlemail.com>, Carolyn Edwards 
<carolyn6146@yahoo.co.uk>, Stephen Evans <anzacevans@icloud.com> 
Subject: FW:  P2020/0195 - contaminated land 

  

Dear Members, 

Please see response below for information. 

Kindest Regards 

Alison 

Mrs A Thomas LLB 

Town Clerk & RFO 

Glynneath Town Council 

From: Steve Ball <s.ball@npt.gov.uk>  
Sent: 30 July 2020 15:10 
To: Alison Thomas <clerk@glynneathtowncouncil.gov.uk> 
Cc: Nicola Lake <n.lake@npt.gov.uk>; Ceri Morris <c.morris1@npt.gov.uk> 
Subject: RE: P2020/0195 - contaminated land 

Dear Alison 

Thank you for your representations on the above application.  The issues you have raised 
have indeed been the subject of extensive correspondence, and our contaminated land 
officer has been reviewing all matters to ensure that he is wholly satisfied that there 
would be no unacceptable impacts.  My understanding is that to date he is satisfied that 
there are no matters that cannot be addressed through the imposition of conditions. 

Your concerns will of course be reported to the Planning Committee, with the report 
addressing such matters in detail.  Please note that the TC is able to attend and address 
members at the remote Committee meeting (either on 18th August or three weeks after) 
should you request to do so. 

Regards 



Steve 

Steve Ball 
 
Development Manager - Planning / Rheolwr Datblygu - Cynllunio 
Neath Port Talbot County Borough Council/ Cyngor Bwrdeistref Sirol Castell-nedd Port 
Talbot Tel/Ffôn: 01639 686727   
Email / E-bost: s.ball@npt.gov.uk 

 


